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 21st April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you will be aware, the NEU have called for two more days of industrial action on Thursday 27th April 
and Tuesday 2nd May 2023. 
 
The school will remain open for Year 11, Year 12 and Year 13. As we approach exams and in line with 
the NEU decision to support students preparing for external exams, it may be that there are more 
teachers in school delivering lessons to Year 11 and Year 13 students but at this time we are unable 
to confirm if this will be the case. 
 
Students in Year 7 to Year 10 will remain at home. Their lessons will be taught via TEAMS by their usual 
teacher. If their teacher is taking strike action, students should access work via Oak National Academy, 
as they have done during previous industrial action days. Students with specific identified needs will 
be invited into school. 
 
Unfortunately, both Year 8 parent evenings have been affected by the industrial action. We have 
postponed these to later in the year. Ms Baroni will be in contact shortly with further information. 
 
This continues to be a difficult time for education. The pressures on the system are very real and the 
concerns expressed by all teacher unions around adequate funding and provision for schools is 
something schools up and down the country, including our own, are struggling with daily.   
 
Our school remains rooted in our HEART core values which are ever more important to us all as we 
work through challenging times. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 

Steve Lewis 

Head Teacher 
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